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. To 
SENATE	 FroETE COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC PLANNING! 

SENATE COMMITTEE ON UNDERGRADUATE 
STUDIES 

PROPOSED DECREE FOR THE FACULTY OF 

Subje SIN	 ADMINISTRATION -

 

BACHELOR OF' ..	 Dat	 .... 
BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

MOTION:	 "That Senate approve and recommend approval to the 
Board of Governors, as set forth in S.82-63, that 
the name of the degree to be granted in the Faculty 
of Business Administration be Bachelor of Business 
Administration." 

Subject to approval of title by Senate, the Board of Governors, and the 
Universities Council of British Columbia, it is intended that this 
degree title commence in September 1982 for those students completing 
requirements through the new Faculty of Business Administration which 
has been established effective September 1982 
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SiMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

MEMORANDUM 

Senate 
To...................... 

Subject....	 - ......................................

From Senate Committee on Academic 

Planning 

Date May 14, 1902	 S 

Action taken by the Senate Committee on Academic Planning 
at its meeting on May 12, 1982 gave rise to the following motion: 

"that the name of the degree (to be granted in 
the Faculty of Business Administration) be BACHELOR 
OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION". 

Enclosed as supporting papers are the memorandum from the 
Chairman of Business Administration to the Faculty of Arts 
Undergraduate Curriculum Committee; a memorandum from the 
Registrar to the Senate Committee on Academic Planning; and a 
further elaborating memo from the Secretary (pro tern) of SCAP to 
the Senate Committee on Academic Planning. 
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From	 H. N. Evans 

Subject Proposed Degree for the Faculty of
	

Date	 April S. 1982 
Business Administration - Bachelor 

'a

The Chairman of the Department of Business Administration submitted 
recommendation "that the name of the degree (to be granted in the 
Faculty of Business Administration) be BACHELOR OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION". 

This recommendation was transmitted through the Faculty of Arts Curriculum 
Committee for information and transmittal to SCUS. At its meeting of 
March 30, 1982 SCUS approved the proposal, with intent that It become 
effective commencing with the Fall Semester 82-3 if approval is granted by 
SCAP, Senate, the Board of Governors and Universities Council. Approval has 
already been given for the establishment of the Faculty of Business 
Administration effective at that time. 

The Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies approves and recommends to 
SCAP that "the name of the degree (to be granted in the Faculty of Business 
Administration) be Bachelor of Business Administration". 

HME/aj 

Distributed to: 
K.G. Pedersen 
J.M. Munro 
J.M. Webster 
C. Suart 
R.C. Brown 
J.W.G. Ivany 
T.W. Calvert 
J.F. Cochran 
J.P. Blaney 
B.P. Beirne 
K. Okuda 
S.N. Verdun-Jones 
W.L. Cleveland 
L.M. Prock 
K.E. Rieckhoff 
M.J. Overholt 

V. Nielsen

S. llinchcllffe 
N.C. Eddy 
A.J. Wotherspoon 
C.W. MacDonald 
H.M. Evans 

cc. Archives
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• MEI.ORANDUM 

To...............................................  
Facu lt y of Arts 

Undergraduate Curriculum Cttee 

......
	 From 

	C. c'hairman 

Business Administration ................ * 

Date...... 
Subject ...................... . ....... 

.................... 

The attached document has been prepared to illustrate the proposed 

e1i;nges in credit hour requirements for various degree programs in the 
F.icolty of Business Administration effective September 1, 1982. These 
changes have been approved by the Business Administration Undergraduate 

Curriculum Committee and were circulated to all faculty for 
comment. 

No further changes or comments have been received. 

The changes recommended to the joint major and honors programs with 

F6 .con m oics have been discussed and approved within the Departmflt 
of 

Economics. 

flie Department has also approved the recommendation: 

That the name of the degree (to be granted in the 
Faculty of Business Administration) be BACHELOR OF 

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION. 

These recommendations are forwarde d to you for consideration by 

the Faculty of Arts Undergraduate Curriculum Committee. 

EXTRACT FROM MEMO FROM THE SECRETARY, FACULTY OF 
ARTS CURRICULUM COMMITTEE TO SCUS. 

Mr. H.M. Evans  
March 17, 1982 
Page 2 

The Faculty of Arts Curriculum Committee received for information and 
transmittal to SCUS the recommendation of the following: 

The name of the degree (to be granted in the Faculty of 
Business Administration) be Bachelor of Business Administration 
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-	 S. Roberts
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if
	 MEMORANDUM 

o	 ....LANNING	 From. .: . ' S , SECRETARY (Pr0tem)SCAP 

PROPOSED DEGREE FOR THE FACULTY OF 

	

Sub jed.UINSS. ADflINISXRAIION .-. .BACJJELOR ..... 	 Date.. ...5198. 
OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

At the meeting of SCAP held April 7th., there was very brief discussion of 
SCAP 82-9 On the above-mentioned topic, motion was made "that the name of the 
degree to be granted by the Faculty of Business Administration be Bachelor of 
Business Administration", there was some question of using major in Business 
Administration when the title includes such words, comment was made that the 
question of joint majors and joint honors had not been considered in conjunction 
with this proposal, motion was made "that paper SCAP 82-9 be tabled pending 
further consideration of possible variations and combinations of programs 
which could affect the proposed degree title" - the motion to table carried. 

There obviously was misunderstanding and misinformation. These various items 
had been discussed by earlier groups and it was believed they had been disposed 
of, with some deemed of insufficient consequence to need statements in the 
submission. 

Under the present general University structure, at the undergraduate level to 
qualify for a Bachelor's degree (with the exception of the BGS degree and some 
provisions for double minors on the B.Ed degree) a student is required to complete 

is

	 a Major program or an Honors program. In a number of instances there are provisions 
for a Joint Major program or Joint Honors program. In addition a student may take 
two Major programs (Double Major), or may include one or more Minor programs. 
There are other provisions. 

Under the present programs offered in the Faculty of Arts, for those interested 
in Business Administration there is provision for the following:-

Major in Business Administration 
Honors in Business Administration 
Joint Major in Business Administration and Economics 
Joint Honors in Business Administration and Economics 
Minor in Business Administration 
Various additions of another Major, or Honors, or one or more minors under 
the general regulations of the University. 

Under the proposed programs to be offered in the Faculty of Business Administration 
there continues to be provision for each of the above. The present proposal 
therefore is following the long-time general structure of the University and 
practice as at present in Business Administration. 

Students undertaking the standard undergraduate programs in the Faculty of 
Business Administration usually will be qualifying for a Bachelor of Business 
Administration, with 

Major in Business Administration or 
Joint Major in Business Administration and Economics or 

•	 Honors in Business Administration or 
Joint Honors in Business Administration and Economics or 
anyone of the other combinations available. 

If the proposal is approved it is intended to introduce this degree title 
for September, 1982, subject to UCBC approval.
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